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Will the permit explain how the level of PCBs in the fish feed will be assessed and reduced as
required by state regulations concerning PCBs in products? How will PCB assessment and
treatment in feed be addressed as part of the AKART requirement? I don't see any reference to
impacts on water quality from PCBs in feed, waste, wastewater discharge or in fish as a
discharge.This issue needs to be part of any AKaRt analysis for feed waste or related discharges.


